
                                                                                                      

 

September 4, 2020 

Dear family and friends, 

I hope you and your family are well and safe. 

I am pleased to announce that all COVID-19 tests have again come back negative. The 
Home is infection free. Please join us in thanking God for our good results. 

Good news! We are now going to slowly begin taking in new Residents, abiding by 
SFDPH and CDC’s guidelines. It has been more than 6 months since our last admission.  
We feel happy, excited and hopeful knowing that we can now accept Residents who 
need care and a place to call their Home.  

Know that our dedicated Sisters and staff have been working tirelessly in making sure 
that your loved ones remain healthy and safe. We trust that you are continuously in 
contact with your family here. The extra attention you give provides a lifeline and even 
tiny movements of reaching out can make such a difference. Let us motivate them to 
look forward and remain hopeful for new and better days ahead!  

This weekend, we will we having our Labor Day picnic celebration. I hope you have 
something fun to do with your family as well.   

Have a safe and wonderful holiday weekend! 

Thank you and may God Bless You. 

 

Grill and Chill! 


